
Patient Referral Letter 

From: Dr. John Smith 

Address: 123 Main Street, Cityville, ST 12345 

Phone: (123) 456-7890 

Email: dr.johnsmith@email.com 

Date: October 1, 2023 

To: Dr. Jane Doe 

Specialty: Cardiologist 

Address: 456 Other Street, Cityville, ST 12345 

Dear Dr. Doe, 

I am writing to refer my patient, Mr. James Brown, a 58-year-old male, for specialist 

consultation regarding his ongoing cardiovascular issues. He has been experiencing persistent 

chest pain and shortness of breath for the past month. 

Mr. Brown's medical history includes hypertension and hyperlipidemia, both of which are 

currently being managed with medication. An ECG and initial blood work have been performed, 

indicating potential concerns that require your expert evaluation. 

Please find the attached medical records for your review. I believe your expertise will be 

invaluable in determining the appropriate course of action for Mr. Brown's health. 

If you could arrange an appointment for him at your earliest convenience, I would greatly 

appreciate it. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require 

any further information. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. John Smith 

General Practitioner 


